
Catholic Trustee Information Session

The ACSTA, together with the Alberta Bishops, are holding information sessions for 
prospective candidates in each diocese this coming spring.  Information sessions 
will be about 2 hours in length and will include a presentation by ACSTA elected 
officials, administration and the local bishop.  

Are you Thinking About Becoming a Catholic School Trustee?

Archdiocese of 
Edmonton 

Diocese of Calgary Archdiocese of 
Grouard-McLennan

Diocese of St. Paul, Alberta

May 11 - Edmonton - St. Brendan School - 7 PM 

May 25 - Fort McMurray - St. Paul’s Parish - 7 PM

June 7 - Grande Prairie - St. Joseph School  -7 PM

June 8 - Calgary - Location TBD - 7PM

If you are thinking about becoming a Catholic School Trustee, the information 
sessions are a great way to learn more about the role of trustee, the uniqueness of 
the Catholic trustee and the relationship with the local bishop, as well as answer 
questions and point to resources available.  

Information Sessions to be held in:

Archbishop Smith Archbishop Petitpas Bishop Paul Bishop McGrattan

For more information contact us at:
Visit us on the web at www.acsta.ab.ca 

Or 
Find us on Facebook and Twitter at: 

 @ACSTANews

#205, 9940 - 106 Street
Edmonton AB T5K 2N2

Tel: (780)484-6209
email: admin@acsta.ab.ca


